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October 30, 2014
Via Commission Record Center Email

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250
Re:	Docket UE-131723:  Supplemental Comments of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. on Rulemaking for Energy Independence Act, WAC 480-109
Dear Mr. King:
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on procedural and legal issues arising from the consideration of new rules for implementing the Energy Independence Act (“EIA”) by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (the “Commission”).  In the Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments, dated September 5, 2014, the Commission encouraged stakeholders to submit written comments on its proposed rules.  Attached is a copy of PSE’s supplemental written comments on the proposed draft rules in the Commission-requested template. PSE is amending previously submitted Comment No. 34 (submitted on Oct. 6th) and adding two new Comments, Nos. 39 and 40. For additional background and reference, PSE is providing a table comparing the three IOU’s electric conditions to the applicable and/or equivalent draft rule language, with primary emphasis on PSE’s conditions.  
PSE appreciates the opportunity to provide additional clarifying comments to the issues identified above in the Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments.  Please contact Mr. Eric Englert at (425) 456-2312 or myself at (425) 456-2110 for additional information about this filing.
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Sincerely,

/s/ Eric E. Englert for

Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
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